
email sent the Administrative Board Members on 24 July 2014 
 
Dear Member of the Board, 
 
I have the pleasure to announce that the Administrative Board: 
 

- By written procedure 05/2014 has expressed its consent to the draft Service Level 
Agreement between the Norwegian Coastal Administration and EMSA for the hosting, 
maintenance and operation of the North Atlantic AIS Regional Server and its connection 
with SafeSeaNet (SSN). 

- By written procedure 06/2014 has expressed its consent to the draft Service Level 
Agreement between EMSA and MAOC-N. 

- By written procedure 07/2014 has expressed its consent to the renewal of the mandate for 
Mr Frans Van Rompuy (Chairperson) and Mr Achim Wehrmann (Deputy Chairperson) in 
line with article 12 of the EMSA Founding Regulation. 
 

On behalf of Manuela Tomassini, I would like to thank you for your cooperation. 
 
My best regards, 
 
Selena Matic 
 
 


